NANCY HERNANDEZ

May 23, 2008

The Honorable Tom Barrett
Office of the Mayor

City Hall, Room 201

200 E Wells Street
Milwaukee, W1 53202

Dear Mayor Barrett;

It is with regret that I inform you I am withdrawing my name for nomination to the Fire & Police
Commission for the City of Milwaukee due to personal reasons,

Thank you so much for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me if there is any other information
you may need.

Sincerely,

Nancy Hernandez

108 WEST WELLS STREET, UNIT 4A » MILWAUKEE, WI 53203
PHONE (414} 220-9800 « E-MAIL NANCY.H@ABRAZOMARKETING.COM



